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Friday 23 August 2019  
Week 5  Term 3 
 
Kia orana, Kia ora,  Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu ,Bula vinaka, Ni hao, 
greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School. 
 
We have now reached the half way point of  Term 3 and Flat Bush School continues to be a busy 
and exciting learning space. 
 
A big thank you again to all whānau who joined us for our 
Curriculum evening on Tuesday. 
 
Recently there has been a lot of media coverage about the 
current measles outbreak in Auckland.  
 
Attached to this week’s newsletter is information for all FBS 
whānau. 
 
We have had ​no​ reported cases here at school but need to 
be prepared in case there is. To help us please can FBS 
whānau please ensure that our children’s vaccinations are 
all up to date.  
 
If your child is unwell and displaying symptoms such as a 
cough,runny nose, sore red eyes, rash call the Healthline 
(0800 611 116) for advice and support. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact the 
school office or visit the Auckland Regional Public Health 
Service website​; ​ www.arphs.health.nz 
 
Mr Avatea 
Proud to be your Principal 
 

The Fantastic learner profiles:  

Cyrus Bob Tuimalu-Rongo 

 

Favourite Food: ​Chicken Nuggets, Chicken and 

Rice  

Favourite Drink​: Coke 

Favourite Movie:​ Toy Story 4 

Favourite Teacher​: Ms White 

Flat Bush School learning dance moves with  Siyarra (Dance Teacher) 

 

 
   

     

   
 

Our Flat Bush Learners are learning some great dance 

moves with their dance teacher Siyarra.  

Siyarra taught our learners with actions that we know 

how to do and we can carry on using the skills or the 

amazing dance moves we have learnt from a talented 

dancer from stomp dance.  

Thank You Siyarra for teaching us great moves.   

(Elizaberth Samau) 



 

 
 

 


